Missionary Cooperation Plan 2018 Quick Notes:

Please share this information with anyone at your parish who works with setting up the MCP appeals or collecting and processing the funds

1.) The Missionary Cooperation Plan is facilitated by The Society for the Propagation of the Faith (SPOF/the Mission Office) on behalf of the Archdiocese of Milwaukee. 

2.) Your Mission Group Name, Group Number and contact information can be found on your welcome letter. Please include the Group Number on all correspondence. If you need assistance finding this information, call 414-758-2280 and we will be happy to help you. 
3.) A generic mission appeal announcement is included below. If you would like specific materials/information about the mission group for your bulletins/announcements, please contact the mission group directly. 


4.) Our office can provide collection envelopes with donation instructions to your parish or you can do a second collection.  Call 414-758-2280 with any questions or needs.


5.) MCP collection envelopes are the same each year. Please do not return unused envelopes to the Mission Office.
6.) Parishioners should make out their checks to your parish. These donations are deposited by your parish and a single check for the total is sent to SPOF within 45 days of your appeal.
7.) Please make sure your parish check is made payable and sent to The Society for the Propagation of the Faith. 
Address: Society for the Propagation of the Faith

 MCP 2018
     PO Box 070912

                Milwaukee, WI 53207-0912
Generic Bulletin Blurb/Announcement for Mission Appeals: 
[Edit as fits your parish]
[In (#) weeks/this weekend] we will welcome a missionary from [Mission Name] to tell us about their work and ministry. If you would like to donate to their work you can do so using the [Missionary Cooperation Plan Envelopes / during the 2nd Collection]. If donating by check, please make your check payable to our parish and put “MCP” in the memo line. 
